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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY, INNOVATION AND SCIENCE 
 
TOPIC:  Applications involving input dumping 
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 31 May 2017, page 95) 
 
QUESTION No.: BI-3 
 
Senator XENOPHON: Yes, sure. So how many applications involving input dumping has the 
commission received? 
Mr Seymour: In my time there have been some questions that might relate to input dumping but no 
applications, as far as I know. If you like I could take that on notice and bring you back an answer. 
Senator XENOPHON: Yes. 
 
 
ANSWER  
 
The Anti-Dumping Commission, as far as it is aware, has received three applications for the 
imposition of dumping duties which, over the course of the investigation, have raised issues that 
may be characterised as ‘input dumping’.   
 
 
 
 

 


